
Auburn Riverside High School 
Off Campus Lunch Permit 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Off-campus lunch permits are intended for students who must go home for lunch. 

In order to receive an off-campus lunch permit, a student receiving the permit agrees to the conditions below.  

Student and Parent must initial next to each condition and sign below 

 

 

Student   
Initial 

Parent 
Initial     

1     
Student will travel directly home and back to school alone in their vehicle 

2     Students will not stop at any eating establishments or other businesses  

3     Students will eat lunch only at home 

4     
Students will be on time to their next class period 

5     

Any student leaving/returning to campus must have their permit in their 
immediate possession and must display it upon the request of any staff member  

6     

Off-campus permits do not allow students to sit in their cars or loiter in the                
parking lots or parks at any time during the school day, including lunchtime 

7     Any student found loitering in the locations above will receive a Wednesday School 

8     

I understand that if I violate any of the above conditions, I will forfeit my                           
lunch permit and my opportunity to eat lunch at home for the remainder                     of 
my Auburn Riverside student career 

 

Once complete, please bring this form to the ARHS Attendance Office to obtain your 
Lunch Pass Sticker to be placed on your Student ID Card 

 
 
Student Name __________________________________________     Student ID ____________  
                               Please print  
 
Student Signature______________________________________________________________  
 
 
Parent Signature_______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Security Officer Signature_________________________________ Date Issued___________ 


